
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is this coming Saturday, on July 27, at Zacatecas Cafe in 

Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  Our program will be a 

special one by George Riolo.  Sorry for the late notice of this message. 

 

If you missed seeing the Huntington Beach Parade because of the earthquake, I 

will have a few DVD's available to anyone who wants one of the full parade.  If 

more are needed I will have them at the next meeting.  It was a wonderful time for 

all who attended. 

 

The Bonefish Base float is in its final stages of refurbishment thanks to Dan 

Rowland.  I have attached three photos to this message of how it looked Saturday.  

Your help is urgently needed in finding a storage location.  Since we can no longer 

store it at Flabob, we need to find something fairly soon. 

 

We have been asked to present an award to a new Eagle Scout on August 17, in 

Chino Hills.  If you are interested in attending please contact me. 

 

Our Holiday Party will be here before you know it.  Please be thinking of items for 

the silent auction.  This is our major fundraiser of the year. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting this coming Saturday. 

 

Daryl Brock 


